Questar Gas Company
180 East 100 South
PO. Box 45360

Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0360
Fax 801 324 5935

Legal Department

35043

o ‘S‘ep'tember 7, ZQ

Utah Public Service Commission
160 East 300 South
Salt Lake City, UT 84111

Re: Docket No. 05-0057-T01, QGC GSS/EAC Task Force Report

On May 26, 2006, the Utah Public Service Commission (“Commission”) issued
an Order in Docket No. 05-057-T01 to “create a task force to address GSS expansion area
rate premiums and EACs in the company’s tariffs and develop new tariff language to
address future system expansion requests.” The task force members could not reach a
consensus regarding how to address the current GSS/EAC rate premiums in Questar’s
tariff. There was however, consensus regarding future expansion requests.

On August 24, 2006, the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) filed the report of the
task force with the Public Service Commission that gave a recommendation to the
Commission regarding this issue. On August 24, 2006, the Committee of Consumer
Services filed its comments, which were dissenting from the report filed by the
Department of Public Utilities.

Questar Gas Company plans to file reply comments on or about September 15,
2006.

Very truly yours,

CLB/gj
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